John,

Thanks for your note. Ironically | was headed to the Community Center as you sent your note. | ran into Katherine as '
well as one of the City Watershed Managers. His name is Kimbry Peek Sr. 404-829-5126. I'm looping him into this email

chain but he is already aware of the concern about additional erosion to the soil in the hole. They are planning to smoke
the line tomorrow morning around 8am.

Mark

Mark Banta

President & CEO

Piedmont Park Conservancy
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On Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 3:20 PM, John Norton <johnn@jmwilliamscontractors.com> wrote:

Mark,

| don't have a contact for the City of Atlanta, so I'm reaching out to you here. The City has had their folks down on site
the last couple of days videotaping and scoping the lines. As part of their investigation, they ran a hose in to the
sinkhole and begin pumping water in to it. As a result, they have further eroded the hole. | want to strongly
discourage them from doing this any further until the building is property shored and the slabs have been

removed. Obviously, we're all anxious to figure out what the cause 'is but we don’t need to make it any worse. If you
would please inform your contact there, | would greatly appreciate it. Please call with any questions.

Sincerely,
John M. Norton

Operations Manager
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